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Rev. H. W, Case
Emmeg
North Dakota

Dear Reverend Case:;

Enclosed herewith is the report I have received
from the Bureau of Indian Affairs concerning the establishment of
first aid stations on the Fort Berthold Reservation.

Just as soon as I have received a ffurther report
after the situation has been investigated, you may bé sure I will let
you know,

With just every good wish and hoping you are well
and happy, I am

_Ag_incerely,

WL/it



IN REPLY REFER TO:

Health

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

JUL 191954

Hone William Langer
United States Senate
Washington 25. De Co

My dear Senator Langers

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of June 28,
enclosing a communication dated June 7, 1954, addressed to you
by Heve He We Case, of Bmmet, North Dakota, who requests estab-
lishment of clinics or first aid centers at several points on
the Fort Berthold Reservation to eliminate excessive travel for
Indians who require medical attention.

We are asking the Director of our Aberdeen Area Office
to investigate the conditions described by Mr. Case and to take
such corrective action as is possible with the means at his
disposal., Upon receipt of the Area Director's report, we will
be glad to communicate with you further.

Your interest in the health and welfare of the Indians
is appreciated. Mr. Case's letter is returned herewith, as you
request,

Sincerely yours,

(SGDY GLENN L. EMMONS
Commissioner

Enclosure
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